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J. R. Bhosale

General Secretary

GM PNM Item No. 9/2018 & 67/2018 Dated 10" June, 2022

To

The General Manager
Western Railway,
Churchgate,

Mumbai.

Sub:-Inordinate delay in conducting GDCE.

This item was raised vide GM-PNM Item No. 67/2018 in the last PNM held on
21-22™ December, 2022 and discussed in detail and the then General Manager
assured WREU that all pending GDCE will be completed at the earliest.

Further the then General Manager in the month of January, 2022 before his
superannuation from railway service has assured that all pending GDCE's will be
completed before May, 2022.

WREU desires to bring to your kind notice that till date out of 7 GDCE
notifications, which were issued in the month of July, 2019 only 2 GDCE has been
conducted.

This issue is badly delayed and causing lot of unrest amongst the eligible
employees due to unwarranted delay in completing GDCE of all remaining 5
notifications.

You are therefore requested to instruct Personnel Department for conducting
all remaining GDCE immediately for giving justice to all the deserving candidates who

have applied against the GDCE notifications.
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General Secretary



